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Dear Hampton Roads Business Owner, 

The Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks is a fraternal organization in our community dedicated to Community 

Service, our nations Veterans and the Youth of America.  As such, the major project of the Virginia Elks Association 

is the Virginia Elks Youth Caŵp iŶ Millďoro, VA.  EaĐh of VirgiŶia’s 30 Elks Lodges spoŶsor Đaŵpers eaĐh suŵŵer 
for a wonderful camping experience in the mountains of southwest Virginia.  The camp is totally supported by the 

Virginia Elks Lodges and no camper, or family, is ever asked to pay.  

I aŵ ǁritiŶg this letter to ask for your help iŶ supportiŶg this ǁorthǁhile adǀeŶture for our loĐal youth.  Last year’s 
camping season was a tremendous success with Hampton Lodge sending 9 girls and 11 boys to camp.  We even 

had one of our girls win the Camper of the Year award.  We would like to eclipse that count next year and are 

reaĐhiŶg out to our ĐoŵŵuŶity’s ďusiŶess leaders for your support.  

Each Lodge contributes $150 per camper.  Our Youth Camp Committee accepts tax deductible donations and runs 

various fund raisers throughout the year.  All donations are appreciated and 100% of your donation will be used 

to send a local youth to camp.  Camping related products are also accepted.  We can acknowledge your donation 

in our monthly newsletter or can arrange for your business card to be published in our newsletter for a larger 

donation. 

If you ǁould like to help us support VirgiŶia’s youth ǁith your geŶerous doŶatioŶ please ĐoŶtaĐt the Lodge ;757Ϳ 
838-7366, our Youth Camp Chairwoman Ms. Betsy Bulluss (757) 713-6460 or myself (757) 604-5550 and we will 

be pleased to work with you.  Also, if you have, or know someone who has, a child between the age of 8 and 13, 

who would enjoy a week long camping experience, you may also contact any of the above numbers. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely and Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Dave Kelly, PER 

Life Member 

Hampton Lodge #366 

VEYC Maintenance Committee SE District Chairman 

mailto:davekelly@live.com


 

               
 

Virginia Elks Youth Camp 
145 Youth Camp Drive 

Millboro VA 24460 
540-862-9189 

 
Virginia 501 (c) (3)  
F.E.I.N. 54-0494411 

 

Charitable Donation Form 
 

Thank you for your charitable donation of the item described below. Your donation item 
qualifies as a charitable tax deduction at the item’s fair market value. 
 
 

Date: __________________________ 
 
Item(s) donated: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Value of item(s) by donor: ________________ Gift Certificate Amount: _____________ 
 
Donated by: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person and Phone: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________________ City: ____________________ Zip: _______ 
 
Solicitor: ______________________________ Phone: _____________________________ 



~'Rl IRS Department of the Treasury
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P.O. Box 2508

Cincinnati OH 45201

VIRGINIA ELKS YOUTH CAMP INC

Yo ALAN FLEISCHAUER

7249 ARROW WOOD DR

FREDERICKSBURG VA 22408

009660

In reply refer to: 0248222025

Aug. 26, 2010 LTR 4168C EO

54-0494411 000000 00

00013239

BODC: TE

Employer Identification Number:

Person to Contact:

Toll Free Telephone Number:
7

Dear Taxpayer:

54-0494411

Ronnie Clemons

1-877-829-5500
•.It' r 7 -,.

This is in response to your Aug. 17, 2010, request for information

regarding your tax-exempt status.

Our records indicate that yOU were recognized as exempt under

section 501(c)( 3) of the Internal Revenue Code in a determination

letter issued in April 1952.

Our records also indicate that you are not a private foundation within

the meaning of section 509(a) of the Code because you are described in

section(s) 509(a) (1) and 170 (b) (1) (A) (vil.

Donors may deduct contributions to you as provided in section 170 of

the Code. Bequests, legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts to you or

for your use are deductible for Federal estate and gift tax purposes

if they meet the applicable provisions of sections 2055, 2106, and

2522 of the Code.

Please refer to our website www.irs.gov/eo for information regarding

filing requirements. Specifically, section 6033(j) of the Code

provides that failure to file an annual information return for three

consecutive years results in revocation of tax-exempt status as of
he i~ 1n9 ~dcft-e----o-f~th-e----t.h-i.r-ti-r-e-t'U1"'n-rOr-orgaii izat ions requi ,ed-to--~--

file.

If you have any questions, please call us at the telephone number
shown in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely yours,

Michele M. Sullivan, Oper. Mgr.

Accounts Management Operations I

http://www.irs.gov/eo

